Minutes of Meeting o
Pathway Committee Ulv UG 214
March 21, 2012
6:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 6:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, Pavid Magee, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Sally Turner, Scott
Raeside and Sean Sutton. The meeting was held in the Planning Office. Sean Sutton was
appointed Conservation Commission co-liaison.

Consultant Interviews Pathway Construction Oversight: The Pathways Committee received
three estimates on construction oversight services and Tibbetts Engineering came in at $53 an
hour. The committee interviewed Tibbetts. Kevin Cafferty has used Tibbets for construction
oversight on other jobs and was satisfied with their work.

Member Cafferty moved to select Tibbetts Engineering to provide oversight services. The motion
was approved 7-0.

Pathway Construction: Preconstruction meeting was held in the Osborn room at 10:45 on
3/12. Justin Lamoureaux, Paul Foulsham, Andy Reardon, Ted Ross, Matt Keegan, Chris Dilorio
and Nancy Hemingway represented the town. Dave Staley and Jim Shalek represented Harding.
Access to the Softball field from the main parking lot will be limited to the foot bridge.

Harding has submitted an RFI regarding the stream crossing and type of erosion control. Straw
bales will be required in the areas where mulch sock cannot be installed. Rocks along the bank
cannot be removed only shifted to allow helical pile installation and vehicles to cross.

Work began on 3/19 with tree clearing. They are staying out of the appeal area for now.

Member Raeside moved that the committee adjourn at 8:30. The motion was approved 7-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on August 26, 2015.
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